MFAC 2020 QTR 4 Report

- 1) The removal and relocation of the skiff floats, wood float, main float, and float ramp was a success. Fairweather Construction was contracted to relocate the wood floats and skiff floats up the Salmon River for winter storage. Toshua Parker was contracted to relocate the main float to Bull Moose Cove. Ben Sadler, Joe Vanderzanden, and Don Bryant hoisted and secured the float ramp for winter. Ben Sadler and Joe Vanderzanden spearheaded the completion of these tasks and helped organize volunteers, obtained the necessary tools, and contracted parties to complete these tasks in a safe and orderly manner.
- 2) The MFAC has been tasked with reviewing Title 8 for corrections and changes that warrant consideration for the City Council. Title 8 was essentially a template from another harbor (Sitka I believe) to give the first City Council and MFAC a source to develop and adapt to the different and changing needs of Gustavus. This will be an ongoing process for the current MFAC and City Council and future MFAC and City Council members.
- 3) Bids have been submitted to The City for suggested repairs to the Salmon River Boat Launch.

Submitted by the MFAC.

Don Bryant Mike Halbert Justin Marchbanks Colleen Stansbury Joe Vanderzanden